
 

                                                                                               

                

Piraeus,  01/07/2020 

 

 

Subject: Extension of submission of offers for the tender “Purchase of 
consumables for printers, photocopiers and fax machines of PPA SA (toners, 
drums etc)” 
 
 

Please be informed that regarding the above mentioned tender, an extension for the 

submission of offers has been granted, i.e. until 08th July 2020, Wednesday, 16:00 

Greek time. 

 

Please visit regularly PPA SA website in order to be promptly informed about the above 

mentioned tender. 

 

PROCUREMENT & INSURANCE DEP. 


